MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY
MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING
April 9, 2024

The April monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 5:01 p.m. on
April 9, 2024 by Judy Fisher. Present were Morgan County Solid Waste
Authority Board Members John Spies, Glenn Horr , Center Manager JR
Timmons and Asst Manager Brenda Timmons. Absent were Board Member
Steve Davidson and coordinator Becky Barkley

Board member John Spies took minutes.

The minutes from the MCSWA March meeting were reviewed by the board.
Glenn Horr approved the minutes.

The March financials were reviewed and discussed by the board. The
financials were approved by Glen Horr.

Center Manager JR Timmons reported that Apple Valley Waste is still waiting
for the tarps that are on order. There are still instances of the paper bin

coming back not completely empty. JR has reported to Apple Valley Waste
when this occurs.

JR reported that customers are asking about our next shredding day. That can
be added to the action list.

Glenn Horr suggested we create reusable signs to be used to announce special
events like the shredding day.

A spring cleanup day needs to be planned and will be added to the action list.

The Board reviewed the section of the comprehensive plan and will send final
updates to Becky.

Judy Fisher and The Board reviewed the completed SWMB Grant application

and made notes for Becky.

The traction sealant for the walkways arrived. We can complete the work in
dry weather.



No new updates on the Blacktop in Front of the Bins.

John Spies moved to adjourn at 5:30 pm.



